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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
To:   Utah Division of Public Utilities 
 
From:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
  Gary Widerburg, Commission Secretary 
 
Date:   March 30, 2016 
 
Subject: Extension of Time Requested for the Division to Complete its Annual Audit of 

PacifiCorp's Fuel Inventory Policies and Practices, Docket No. 16-035-11 
 
 
On March 23, 2016, the Utah Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum requesting 
additional time for completion of its annual audit of PacifiCorp's fuel inventory management 
policies, procedures, and practices. The Division requests an extension, from March 311 to June 
30, 2016, in order to complete its review of PacifiCorp's third-party report on coal inventory 
levels which was provided to the Division on March 14, 2016.     
 
The Commission grants the requested extension from March 31 to June 30, 2016. 

                                                 
1 The March 31 date is pursuant to the Commission's February 18, 2010 Report and Order on Revenue Requirement, 
Cost of Service and Spread of Rates in Docket No. 09-035-23, "In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain 
Power for Authority to Increase its Retail Electric Utility Service Rates in Utah and for Approval of its Proposed 
Electric Service Schedules and Electric Service Regulations," p. 106. 


